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16th June 2023 
Dear Families, 
 
Summer Fayre 
Our Summer Fayre will begin tomorrow at 11.30am. If children have been practising for the opening routine, they 
should arrive at the pedestrian gate at 11.20am where a member of staff will let them in. Thank you. 
 
The gate will open prior to the short opening dance so that you can stand in front of the hedge at the top of the school 
field to watch. The Fayre will then be open for you to enjoy the stalls, games and have a lunch or refreshments in our 
‘Hollywood’ Café. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who has volunteered to help tomorrow, either by looking after a stall or by setting up 
and clearing away afterwards; please arrive at school at 9.30am to start preparations if you have offered help. Once 
any items you need have been unloaded, cars should be driven out of the school grounds and parked elsewhere. No 
vehicles will be allowed into or out of school from 9.30am until the end of the Fayre. 
 
A Summer Fayre plan will be sent home with your child today if you have already volunteered to help, together with 
a copy of our Risk Assessment. 
 
Tickets for the Grand Draw will be available to buy at the Fayre tomorrow; if you have any tickets - sold or unsold - to 
hand in, please bring them with you down to the stall. 
 
We really look forward to seeing you tomorrow. 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 
Mass for our Year 6 leavers with Canon Matthew will take place on Wednesday 19th July at 10.30am in church. All 
families and friends are very welcome to attend. 
 
Paper Copies of Reports 
Your child’s report will be added onto our Learning Platform – DB Primary – for you to see before the end of this term. 
If you would like a paper copy, could you please email admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk to request this. Thank you. 
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Lincolnshire Show Visit – Children in Class 5 
If you have not yet paid for your child’s visit to Lincolnshire Show, could you please do this over the weekend as the 
visit is due to take place next Wednesday and Thursday; payments should be made through Parentpay. If you are 
experiencing any difficulties in making this payment due to financial constraints, please do see me in confidence. 
 
Reminder - Collective Worship with Class 4 
Collective Worship with Class 4 takes place next Friday, 23rd June. Doors open at 2.20pm with the Worship starting at 
2.30pm. All families of children in Class 4 are welcome to attend. As usual there will be no admittance once started at 
2.30pm. Please note that at this event we are unable to allow the taking of photographs or videos. 

PGL Visit – Children in Classes 4 and 5 

If your child is taking part in our visit to PGL in 2024, please do ensure that you have paid the required deposit 
of £89 – via Parentpay – by Wednesday 21st June. 
 
Reminder – Sun Cream and Sun Hats 
Please ensure your child has a sun hat with them and sun cream applied before coming to school each day. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


